
 

 

Walter Infant School and Nursery 

Friday Flyer 
Dear Walter Families, 
 
Christmas Boxes and Bags 
It has been quite unbelievable, taking receipt of the many Christmas Bags and Boxes 
that have been put together by some anonymous families and friends of Walter, for those 
who may not be as lucky as others at this extremely expensive time of year.  The people 
who would like to donate are given a number, a gender and an age, for example: 21, 
boy, age 6.  They can then buy sweet and savoury treats and or drinks/ some toys or a 
game, perhaps a book, some pens and possibly something warm to wear, such as 
gloves.  We then handle the logistics of matching the label to the bag or box. 
 

 
 

2024 



Excellent Work in School 
Walter has been practising his handwriting skills and was able to write all these 
sentences all by himself. 
Olivia has shown that she is an excellent sewer, producing this beautiful pink stocking, 
with such neat sewing stitches. 

 
 

A Choir Concert at West Oak Care Home 
21 children and the Year 2 Teachers as well as me and Mrs Bell, all went across the road 
to West Oak Care Home (where my mum now resides) for a Carol Concert!  The 
children’s singing was superb and their behaviour was exemplary.  I was so proud of 
them and they all really enjoyed themselves and represented our school perfectly. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



The Year 2 Christmas Extravaganza 
We all thoroughly enjoyed the two extravaganzas performed by the amazing Year 2 
children; they all loved taking part so much and they were incredible. 

 
 
Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 
Wednesday was super busy, as not only did we have Christmas Jumper Day, and the Year 
2 Performances, we also had our Christmas Lunch!   Mrs Bell and I helped to serve the 
food and the staff waited on the tables!  Natalia, our School Cook and her team did an 
excellent job of the food and the children really enjoyed wearing their crowns and being 
served by the adults in school! 

 



 

 
 

Christmas Parties 
Wow!  The Christmas Parties on Thursday were so much fun; the children loved the 
games; the dancing and the party food and great fun was had by all! 

 



 
 
So many Elves in school 
There have been elves everywhere in school for the last two weeks; although one was 
touched by human hands and whisked straight back to the North Pole!  The children have 
loved seeing what the elves have been up to in school as well as sharing what their elves 
have been up to at home. 

 



 



 
And my absolute favourite…

 



 
 
 
 

Calendar Dates for Parents Spring 2025  
 

Date Event Time 

Monday 6th January 
2025 

INSET – School Closed to children   

Tuesday 7th January 
2025 

School open for Spring term 1  

Thursday 23rd January 
2025 

Lunar New Year Dance Workshop (Day 1)  

Friday 24th January 
2025 

Lunar New Year Dance Workshop (Day 2)  

Friday 31st January  NSPCC Assembly   

W/C 3rd February  Maths Week in School   

Thursday 6th February 
2025 

Sycamore Class Assembly  2.45pm  

Wednesday 12th 
February 2025 

NSPCC Day   

Thursday 13th February 
2025 

Pine Class Assembly  2.45pm  

Friday 14th February 
2025 

Last day of Half Term   

W/C 17th February 2025 School Closed - February Half Term   

Monday 24th February 
2025 

Start of Spring Term 2  

Thursday 6th March 
2025 

Willow Class Assembly  2.45pm  

Friday 7th March 2025 Governor Morning    

W/C 10th March  Science Week   

Wednesday 26th March 
2025 

Parent Consultations  3.30pm 
– 
6.30pm  

Thursday 27th March 
2025 

School Council – Chocolate Tombola  3.25pm  

Friday 28th March 2025 INSET – School Closed to children   

Friday 28th March  Parent Consultations 8.00 – 
1pm 

Friday 4th April  Last Day of Term (Finish 1 hour early)  

Friday 4th April  PTA Easter Bunny & Easter Cake Sale  2.15pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



Stars of the Week 
So here are the last stars of 2024!  And what wonderful stars they are! 

   

   

  
 



 
  

 
Good bye and Good Luck 
We are saying Goodbye to Mrs Prickett, who is leaving us to enjoy her retirement, which 
we hope will be long and happy and full of adventures. 
We are also saying goodbye to Miss Tauni Dutton, who has got a new job at a different 
school.  We wish her every happiness in her pursuits. 
 
Thank you 
I would like to extend a huge thank you to all of you who have given myself and my 
amazing team cards and gifts to help us celebrate the festive season; we are all very 
appreciative of your kindness and generosity. 
 
Walter is very grateful for all his treats and presents too; he is a very lucky dog. 

 
 
Have a wonderful holiday time; take care, keep warm and enjoy yourselves. 
 
Judy Hargreaves: Headteacher 
 

 


